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Cañon Street Pocket Park Groundbreaking with  
Councilmember Jennifer Campbell, City Officials, and Residents 

PARK CONSTRUCTION TO START NEXT WEEK,  
TO BE COMPLETED NEXT SUMMER 

 
SAN DIEGO – Peninsula residents will join Councilmember Jennifer Campbell, and City 
Officials for the groundbreaking of Cañon Street Pocket Park in Point Loma. The three-
quarter-acre neighborhood park will include a children’s playground, picnic area, 
walkways, safety lights, a public art piece, storm drain systems, landscaping irrigation, 
walls, and fencing. Construction for the park will start next week, Monday, August 21, 
2023. The park is at the intersection of Akron Street and Cañon Street in the Peninsula 
Community Planning area of Point Loma. 

What:  Cañon Street Pocket Park Groundbreaking  
 
When:  Wednesday, August 16, 2023, at 9:30 a.m.  
 
Where:  3315 Avenida de Portugal, San Diego, CA 92106  
                      
Who:  Councilmember Jennifer Campbell, Council District 2  

Rania Amen, Department Director of Engineering & Capital Projects              
 Andy Field, Parks & Recreation Director      
 Jonathon Glus, Executive Director for the Commission for Arts a Culture 
 Sandy Hanshaw, Point Loma Association Chair     
 Don Servans, Former Peninsula Planning Board Member 

*Photo Opportunity groundbreaking following the news conference. 
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